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What’s Next?

Comments Received
Comments received during the comment period  
(March 8-29) will be reviewed and addressed by the 
Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT). 

Schedule
Following the public meeting, the environmental 
studies for the new overpass on County Road 139 
will be finalized and submitted to the Federal Highway 
Administration for review and approval.

The right-of-way acquisition is anticipated to be 
complete by mid 2024. 

Construction is anticipated to begin early 2025 and be 
complete by late 2026.

Future I-57
ARDOT’s investment in the Future I-57/US-67 corridor 
is indicative of the importance of this highway to 
transportation on the National Highway System. At 
a more local level, construction of the Corning 
Bypass will improve road safety and will support 
ARDOT’s future plans for the corridor. 


